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And so we have reached the final day of the Reach Cambridge July 2016 program - how has time
flown by so fast? It was a characteristically full day, including the last day of classes, lots of packing,
and the much-anticipated Departure Party! The event's theme was 'Dress to Impress' and the group
did not disappoint, all looking lovely for the final night of selfies and photos with their new friends
from around the world. Though it was of course an emotional evening, plenty of fun was had by all,
with particular highlights being a slideshow of photos from throughout the program and a disco!

We hope all our students have enjoyed the program as much as we have - they have been such a
wonderful group and we will be sad to see them go! Safe travels to everyone, and best of luck for
the future :)

Written by Flossie, Director of Operations


